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In January alone, the student council has organized 3 events. The traditional Sainapuchi Trip on the 18th.  
A Birthday celebration for everyone on the  24th. And something which has never been done before: a short
mission trip to Huahuachérare. Huahuachérare is located in the Mountain Range about 6 hours South of SBS

and in it we find a boarding school with 132 students. This year the children, many of whom walk days to reach
the school, didn´t receive the usual donation of school supplies from the government. A supporter of the

school reached out to our Director Cornelio Schmitt for help, who in turn asked the student council to take
over the project. The council prepared a tote bag full of not only school supplies, but also an illustrated book of

Bible stories for each student. The student body was then given the opportunity to pay for a bag and write a
Bible verse on it for the receiving child. On the 24th a small group made their way to Huahuachérare where

they were lucky enough to see the smiles of the grateful children as they handed out the bags.

A new year has come and with it another SBS school term has begun. Our doors opened on January 5th with
the traditional opening ceremony. Students and staff came from far and wide to be part of this day and the

beginning of SBS 2020. Cornelio Reimer made his first public appearance at the ceremony as the new president
of Steinreich Bibleschool and we are excited to see where he will lead the school in these coming years. 

The first week of school was full, but ran smoothly with the strong and
inspiring team of staff and faculty that the school is fortunate enough to have.
The administrative staff worked to make sure everyone had what they needed
while the faculty began their classes. Student leaders met with their groups for
the first time and the student council was elected and promptly went to work. 
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A delightful donation was gifted to the Steinreich Bibleschool this year.
After more than 20 years of hard work, Radio Segenswelle from Germany

has finished and published the second Low German Bible. Radio
Segenswelle gave 500 of these Bibles to SBS to distribute among their

staff, students and whoever will read it. Astounding attention to detail has
been put into these Bibles and they are a blessing to everyone who

receives one. 
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